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28th March 2024 

Dear Parent and Carer, 

At Wooden Hill School, we are always looking for ways to improve engagement in reading. 
With this in mind, we would like to trail a new reading initiative in Key Stage 1 in the 
Summer Term. For every 15 reads at home, your child will receive a certificate. When they 
receive 5 certificates, they will receive a House Point. We do understand that reading at 
home is hard sometimes but reading is vital to support the children in their learning.  

Our wonderful library is now up and running and the children are enjoying using it during 
their lunch time. However, we are not yet able to send books home. We would therefore 
like to start using our book box books from the classroom. Children will start taking a book 
home from the box every Friday to enjoy for a week. Our aim is, as parents, you will read 
these before bed or during quiet times and in turn, your child can read their favourite 
phrases with you. The power of reading is immense and we want to make sure every child 
has their best possible start in supporting our 'READY' vision. The more children are 
exposed to reading, the stronger their vocabulary becomes.  
  
Let's get children to love reading together! 
 

Many thanks 
 
Mrs Steel 
 
Key Stage 1 Phase leader 
Phonics lead 
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